
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

PSSA Netball Knockout Competition 
                                                                                                                                                                      June 20th, 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Our next game in the PSSA Netball Knockout Competition will be against Narooma Public School at the 
Merimbula Netball Courts on Monday, June 25th. The girls will be expected to be at the courts at 10:30-
10:45am for a warm up with the game starting at 11:00am. I am able to transport a limited amount of 
students to and from the game if needed.  
 
Players will be provided with their uniform. Players must ensure they have appropriate footwear and pack 
sunscreen, a hat and a drink bottle.  
 
Please return permission notes to Miss Patterson by Friday, June 22nd.   
 
 
Regards, 
Caitlin Patterson 
Co-ordinator 
 

PSSA Netball Knockout Competition Permission Note 
Please return permission note to Miss Patterson by Friday, June 22nd. 

 
Dear Miss Patterson, 
 
I give permission for my child __________________________ to participate in the PSSA Netball Knockout 
Game against Narooma Public School at Merimbula Netball Courts, on Monday, June 25th.  
 
 

 I have organised to take my child. 

 Please contact me (Name): ______________ on phone number _____________ to discuss my child receiving 

a lift to/from the venue with you (I understand you will be driving the car and have comprehensive 

insurance). 

 Special needs of my child, which you should be aware of are: 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed: _____________________________________________  Date: _____________________ 

 

 


